
From: nancy huizinga   
Sent: September-03-13 12:51 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject:  
 
Ontario Energy Board,  
c/o Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary,  
PO Box 2319, 27th Floor,  
2300 Yonge Street,  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
  
September 2, 2013. 
  
Dear Ms. Walli,  
  
Re: Amended Notice of Application 
Application for Leave to Constuct Transmission Facilities by: 
Niagara Region Wind Corporation (“NRWC”) 
Board File Number EB-2013-0203 
  
We, Archie and Nancy Huizinga are the owners of land along both the north and south sides of 
the Canborough Road in the Township of West Lincoln. 
  
 According to the two letters that we have received,we understand that the Niagara Region Wind 
Corporation’s proposed Transmission Facilities will be constructed along several thousand feet 
of our dairy farm and poultry farm property. We have several concerns about the form of 
agreement that will be offered to landowners affected by the route and location of the 
transmission lines.  
  
 We request permission to be an active part in this hearing and therefore request intervenor 
status..  
  
  We would like to voice our opinions and explain our concerns at an oral hearing not a written 
hearing as proposed. We feel that these lines will deeply impact our dairy cattle and poultry and 
will also cause an  adverse financial burden to us as well as our neighbours. We strongly believe 
that an oral hearing is the only fair way that our concerns can be adequately addressed. 
  
Yours truly, 
   
  
Archie and Nancy Huizinga. 
  
Cc Mr. Tim Hudak, MPP 
  
ps. a copy of this will also be sent by registered mail.  
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